
 

 
 

From: SEDA GEDİK 

Sent: Tue, 30 Mar 2021 06:13:07 +0000 

To: ebys 

Subject: FW: Medical supplies. Ministry of Health of Brazil. 

Attachments: COVID 19.pdf 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Embaixada - Ancara - Promoção Comercial [mailto:secom.ancara@itamaraty.gov.br] 

Sent: Monday, March 29, 2021 4:53 PM 

To: SEDA GEDİK <seda.gedik@tobb.org.tr> 

Subject: Medical supplies. Ministry of Health of Brazil. 
 

TOBB - The Union of Chambers and Commodity Exchanges of Turkey 

Dear Sir, 

The Brazilian Ministry of Health is interested in buying several specific medical supplies and 

asked to the Embassy to contact to the relevant Turkish authorities. We had sent today a Note to 

the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and the copy of the Note is attached to this e-mail. We kindly ask 

to the Union of Chambers to direct this request to your members which are involved in this 

sector. 

Thanking you in advance, 

Nur Hasçelik 

Senior Officer 

Trade and Investment Department 

Embassy of Brazil 

Ankara 

Tel: 90 312 448 1840 

mailto:secom.ancara@itamaraty.gov.br
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Nr. 039 

 
 
 

The Embassy of the Federative Republic of Brazil presents its 

compliments to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Turkey — Directorate 

General for the Americas -, and has the honour to ask on behalf of the Brazilian Ministry 

of Health, to be informed by the relevant Turkish authorities, regarding to the possibility of 

supplying from the Republic of Turkey the following raw materials to be used in 

OrotraCheal Intubation for COVID-19: 

 
a) Atracurium Besylate (2.5ml ampoule) 

b) Atracurium Besylate (5mI ampoule) 

c) Cisatracurium Besylate 2mg/ml (5mI ampoule) 

d) Cisatracurium Besylate 2mg/ml {10mI ampoule) 

e) Midazolam 5mg/ml (10mI vial) 

I) Propofol 10mg/ml (20ml vial) 

g) Rocuronium Bromide 10mg/ml (5mI ampoule) 

h) Fentanyl Citrate 0,05mg/ml - 50 mcg/ml (10 ml vial). 

 

2. Once the possibility has been confirmed, the Embassy would 

appreciate receiving data on available medicines and their respective quantities, as well as 

information regarding to the responsible institutions and their contact details, so that the 

Brazilian Ministry of Health can communicate directly with the respective focal points. 

 
The Embassy of Federative Republic of Brazil avails itself of this 

opportunity to renew to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Turkey the 

assurances of its highest consideration. 

 
 
 
 

 
/Nur 


